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From: Sharyne Merritt <professormerritt@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2020 2:51 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: busy bee appeal

Attachments: AAC Ltr to BOS-PC-P&D Cannabis Zoning 3-5-20.pdf

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

On March 6,2020 the Agriculture Advisory Committee, charged with advising you on land use, sent
you a letter regarding both the Santa Rita Valley Ag Appeal and the Busy Bee Appeal.

Please be certain to include this in your consideration of the upcoming Busy Bee Appeal.
Letter attached.
Thank you,

Sharyne Merritt,
Member Agriculture Advisory Committee



COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA
AGRICULTURAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE

March 6", 2020

Hon. Gregg Hart

Santa Barbara County Board Of Supervisors

105 East Anapamu St.

Santa Barbara, CA 93101

RE: March 10™ Cannabis Cultivation Appeal Case # 19APL00000-00032

Dear Chair Hart and Honorable Members of the Board

On March 5, the Ag Advisory Committee (AAC) discussed the Board’s upcoming consideration of several

precedential projects related to cannabis land use. The AAC voted 8-1 to submit the following letter.

The AAC urges the Board of Supervisors to continue the appeals of Santa Barbara West Coast Farms, Santa
Rita Valley Ag, and Busy Bee Organics until the Planning Commission and Board of Supervisors resolve
amendments to the Cannabis Zoning Ordinance.

If this is not possible, we urge the Board to consider applying the following conditions to the above permits to
address predictable conflicts that have arisen in many situations in the County.

1. Require release from liability for legally applied crop management matetials, tools, and practices
2. Prohibit detectable offsite odor
3. Apply limits on term of the land use permits

We appreciate the Board’s consideration of our comments and Concerns in addressing predictable land use
conflicts between cannabis and agriculture.

Sincerely,

= £

Paul Van Leer, Chair



Committee Members
Bradley Miles

Ron Caird

Sharyne Merritt

Al Cisney

Randy Sharer

Carrie Jordan

Claire Wineman

Paul Van Leer, Chair
June Van Wingerden
Tyler Thomas, Vice Chair
Bill Giorgi, Alternate
Chrissy Allen

Representing

1* District Supervisor, Das Williams

2™ District Supervisor, Gregg Hart, Chair

3" District Supervisor, Joan Hartmann

4™ District Supervisor, Peter Adam

5™ District Supervisor, Steve Lavagnino

California Women for Agriculture

Grower-Shipper Association of SB and SLO Counties
Santa Barbara County Farm Bureau

Santa Barbara Flower & Nursery Growers' Association
Santa Barbara Vintners

Santa Barbara County Cattlemen’s Assn.

California Strawberry Commission



